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 Minutes of Licensing Sub-Committee 
 
Meeting Date:  Monday, 17 September 2018, starting at 10am 
Present:  Councillor J Alcock (Chairman) 
 
Councillors: 
 
 
 

 
In attendance: Solicitor, Ribble Valley Borough Council. 
 
Meeting held at the Palace Cinema, Longridge. 

 
272 APOLOGIES 

 
None. 
 

273 DECLARATIONS OF PECUNIARY AND NON-PECUNIARY INTEREST 
 
None. 
 

274 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 
There was no public participation. 
 

275 THE PALACE CINEMA, MARKET PLACE, LONGRIDGE, PR3 3RR 
 
The Sub-Committee considered a report from the Head of Legal and Democratic 
Services, outlining an application received from the Palace Cinema, Longridge 
for reclassification of a film “The Spy Who Dumped Me”.  The British Board of 
Film Centres had classified the film as Certificate 15. 
 
Depending upon the outcome of the application, the cinema proposed to hold 
parent and baby screenings, not allowing attendance by children over the age of 
12 months. 
 
The Sub-Committee viewed the film and considered the application, together with 
the Council’s Policy for determining film classification.  In accordance with the 
Policy, the Council also considered the guidelines of the British Board of Film 
Centres as a reference point in reaching their decision on the application. 
 

RESOLVED: That the film “The Spy Who Dumped Me” should not be reclassified and should 
remain as a Certificate 15 for exhibition in the Ribble Valley. 

 
The meeting closed at 1pm. 
 
If you have any queries on these minutes please contact Diane Rice (414418). 

S Brunskill 
N Walsh 


